
 

 

 

 

Friday 30th July 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Our annual College Sports Day is on Thursday 13th July and I have attached the running 
order to this email. Parents are welcome to come and watch the day. We have designated 
the red stand adjacent to the finish line for any parents that wish to support. 
  
All students competing in Sports Day will be transported down to FB Fields by bus after 
P1. Your son will be dismissed from FB Fields at the conclusion of Sports Day. If you would 
like your son to return to school after sports day you must sign up for a return bus using the 
form attached here no later than Friday, 7th July: https://forms.office.com/e/WRzReCNnJP  
 
If you are collecting your son, please do not arrive any earlier than 3.30pm to ease 
congestion in the Car Park. 
  
Once at FB Fields, your son cannot leave until the event has finished. He will therefore need 
to bring a packed lunch and plenty of water with him. We have hired a Jersey water tank in 
order for boys to refill their water bottles. Please can you also ensure that your son brings 
suncream and a hat. We will endeavour to remind them to apply/wear sun protection but they 
should remain vigilant to their own needs. 
  
The students must arrive at school in their PE Kit for sports day (House polo top, white 
shorts, white socks and trainers) so that they do not need to change throughout the day. 
  
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Habin 
Director of Sport 
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